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County Proposes ARPA Funding to Provide
Broadband Services to Residents in Least

Connected Communities

As part of its long-term strategy for digital
inclusion, Cuyahoga County is proposing to
contract with local nonprofit PCs for People to
provide in-home, high-speed internet access to
roughly 25,000 Cuyahoga County residents
located in the County’s least connected
communities. The proposed $20 million
contract would build a fixed wireless network
that can support approximately 20,000
suburban households where more than 20%
of the population is unconnected and the
average income is below Cuyahoga County’s
Area Median Income.

Learn more by listening to the "Let's
Talk Cuyahoga" Podcast

Arctaris Cuyahoga Impact Program
Celebrates First Investment in Specialized

Construction Inc. in Cuyahoga Heights 

Cuyahoga County, Arctaris Impact Investors,
and the Cleveland Foundation recently
celebrated at a special press event the
acquisition of Specialized Construction
Incorporated (SCI), located in Cuyahoga
Heights, and owned by local African American
business owner, Brian Hall. This is the first
investment made by the Arctaris Cuyahoga
Impact Program, a $10 million commitment to
invest equity and lend capital in growing
companies across Cuyahoga County located in
Opportunity Zones and low-to-moderate
income census tracts, respectively.

Read More

https://www.cuyahogacounty.us/executive/news/lets-talk-cuyahoga-podcast
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6L7M3jqXnOg
https://cuyahogacounty.us/executive/news/press-releases-archive/2022-press-releases/2022/04/20/arctaris-cuyahoga-impact-program-announces-first-investment-in-specialized-construction-inc.-in-cuyahoga-heights


2022 Cuyahoga County Reentry Week

The Cuyahoga County Office of Reentry, along
with dozens of community groups and
organizations, are hosting a week-long series
of activities to help people with criminal
convictions move forward to become
productive members of our community.
“Reentry: The power of believing, investing,
and creating a new story together,” is the
theme of Cuyahoga County Reentry Week
2022, April 23 - April 30. This year’s events
highlight the barriers that challenge the
successful reintegration of individuals leaving
incarceration and uplifts the positive
contributions of those who have successfully
returned to society.

View Upcoming Reentry Week Events

Cuyahoga County Seeking Public Comment
on All-Hazards Mitigation Plan

The Cuyahoga County Office of Emergency
Management is seeking public comment on its
All-Hazards Mitigation Plan. The Office of
Emergency Management is working with
Michael Baker International and Burton
Planning Services to update the plan, which
will act as the blueprint for reducing property
damage and saving lives from the effects of
future natural and manmade disasters in
Cuyahoga County. The draft plan is available
for public comment until May 2, 2022.

Review the All-Hazards Mitigation
Plan and Share Your Comments
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